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Spring Flower & Veg. Show 
Tuesday, June 11th, 2019

Carp Memorial Hall
7:30-9:00 pm

Also,
Sweet and Savoury Potluck

and 
Election of 2019-20 Executive 

Please come and place your potluck offerings (sweet & savoury) 
and your flower show items between 6:30 and 7:10 pm.
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Show Rules 

Now that we have more 
growing in our gardens, 
participation in our annual 
spring flower show should be 
a lot simpler. Rules are 
appended to this newsletter 
and are also on our website 
in the Resources section. 

Election 

June has traditionally been 
election month for members 
of the WCGC executive 
committee. Many of our exec. 
members will be continuing, 
but we are always looking for 
enthusiastic new members at 
large (without portfolio). Why 
not volunteer to become 
one? This is a great way of 
seeing how the committee 
works. You can put your 
name up at the meeting or 
get in touch  with our 
President Brenda Baird 
ahead of time.  

Photo competition 

June meeting: – “Serenity” - 
include water or a water 
feature in your photo of a 
garden.4"x6",matte or glossy.

The Watering Can
West Carleton Garden Club & Horticultural Society 
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We really need your help!
Please help the Club by letting your family and friends know 
about the upcoming garden tour. 

Tickets with the full addresses of the gardens to be visited are 
available now at:
•Bee You Creative Styles & Expressions, 3775 Carp Road, Carp, ON 
K0A1L0, 613-301-7314 (next to Alice's),
•At our upcoming June 11th meeting, 
•And also, on the morning of June 15th, at:
Huntley Mess Hall,  2240 Craig Side Rd, Carp, ON K0A 1L0.     

Visit our Facebook page and share our posting! Thanks so much.

Summer 2019
After a tardy start to our growing season, conditions are getting 
progressively better and our gardens are starting to take shape 
again. Here's wishing you a super summer, lots of sun and heat, 
just the right amount of rain and very happy holidays.

Keep safe and see you all at the Garden Tour and then later at our 
September 10th meeting!
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June 15th Garden 
Tour 

We are excited to announce 
that nine beautiful gardens are 
being opened to ticket holders 
to view the gardens of Carp 
area residents, a few local 
businesses and a community 
garden. KIN Vineyards is also 
on the tour and a Victoria tea is 
being provided at the Huntley 
Mess Hall, all included in the 
cost of the ticket ($20).  
Proceeds from the tour will go 
towards the purchase of a new 
garden bench for Memorial 
Hall in Carp. 
Gardens on the tour have been 
chosen to show what can be 
done on various property sizes, 
with different purposes and 
growing conditions. From the 
sprawling acreage surrounding 
a lake, to typical suburban 
residential properties (large 
and small),  to the gardens 
adjacent to the head office of a 
local business, to a community 
garden - the tour is meant to 
showcase their different 
approaches and unique ideas. 
Water features, shade gardens, 
vegetable gardens, exotic 
plants.. Come and see!  
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